
 

  

 

CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS 
 

 
Ref No- Cir/EYC-KG/2022-23_04 Date-30.05.2022 

To: All New Parents (EYP 1 to Sr Kg) 

From: The Principal 

Subject: Consent for Creating Gsuite ID 
 

 
Dear Parents, 

We are looking forward to starting the new academic year from 13th June, 2022. 
 

To ensure a smooth communication process, we need to create student email IDs (linked to 

Redbricks’ official G Suite account) . As a first step, we require your permission to provide and 

manage a G Suite for Education account for your child. 

 

 
Request you to please read the details on the below link and submit the consent form latest by 

07th June 2022. 

 
https://forms.gle/jaJdvCFx2gWP7CK1A 

 

 
Please contact the front office counselor for any queries. We look forward to a unique and exciting 

learning journey ahead. 

 

Best regards, 
 

 

Mrs. Sharmistha Chakraborty 

Principal 

Redbricks Early Years Center and Pre-school 

https://forms.gle/jaJdvCFx2gWP7CK1A
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